
 
 
 
 

Performing Arts Costume Requirements 
 
Dear Parents & Caregivers 
 
As many are aware, every two years, our students learn, rehearse and perform for a school concert. This was originally 
pencilled in for June this year at the Vogue Theatre. Due to COVID-19 restrictions at the time we were unable to proceed, 
and with ongoing uncertainty but the strong desire to still fulfil this much anticipated event, we will be presenting Disney 
on Cambridge, a virtual school concert later this term. The process of the filming will be an exciting experience for our 
students and hopefully will take place over Weeks 7 & 8 of this term. 
 
All students will need a simple costume (see below), hopefully something that you may have at home already. Please 
ensure these items are ready to go no later than start of Week 7. We will confirm closer to the time the exact date the 
filming will take place. 
 
Reception classes 

• Brown and yellow t-shirts, leggings/jeans (to resemble a lion outfit) and sneakers 
 
1/2 Shackleford/Hoile 

• Black pants and block coloured t-shirt and sneakers 
 
1/2 Davies 

• Brown leggings or pants, brown t-shirt, bear ears and sneakers 
 
1/2 Steciuk 

• Girls – black leggings, ra-ra skirts, head band and sneakers 
• Boys – black pants, white shirt, bow tie and sneakers 

 
3 Perrone/Medlow 

• Girls – mermaids costumes (all-over coverage) or rashi t-shirt tops and board shorts, sneakers 
• Boys – rashi t-shirts, board shorts and sneakers 

 
3/4 Connor 

• Boys – black pants, white shirt, sneakers 
• Girls – black leggings/pants, red/pink t-shirt, sneakers 

 
4/5 Bello 

• Jeans, solid colour t- shirt, sneakers (no writing on sneakers please) 
 
5 Bratt 

• Black pants/leggings, high boots or school shoes, white shirts, bandanas/ scarves  
 
6 Begg 

• Burgens – old worn trousers, old ripped shirts, sneakers, messy unkept looking hair with optional clips, 
headbands or scrunchies, hair may be teased.  

• Trolls – coloured leggings, sparkly/coloured tops, sneakers, hair to be in pony-tail or pig-tails, decorated with 
clips headbands/scrunchies. 

 
It would be advisable for all students to wear their sports uniform over their costume on the day of filming as the day 
could be cold, also their uniform would protect their costume. 
 
Thank you for your support, it is certainly appreciated in these interesting time 
Steph Insanally, Michelle Page & Mary-Rose Coghlan 


